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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2024-25

2024-25

2023-24

2022-23

2021-22

Flow

Sumps on (approx)

Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report 03-Feb-2025
Following the very wet last week of January, the total rainfall for the month was 140 mm (187% 
LTA). The rise in the Bourne following the storms of a week ago has largely receded. The 
groundwater is now stable but at a higher level than 2 weeks ago (now 1'2" (36cm) below). 
Groundwater levels at nearby monitoring stations have risen over the week. QM Idmiston is now 
steady but above the normal range. The forecast for the next week is colder and without significant 
rainfall. Therefore both the groundwater and river level are likely to remain steady.
Next report due: w/b 10-Feb-2025

Please refer to: 

http://www.newton-toney-village.org.uk/ 

for the latest groundwater report

Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)

(please send your email address to the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 
emailed directly)


